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From: Edelson. Brett [BEdelson@concord.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 19.2003 12:47 PM 
To: Crane, Nancy T 
cc: 'senator@kennedy.senate.gov';'senator@kerry.senate.gov';'jham@iahf.com' 
Subject: Comment on FDA Draft Proposal to Codex CCNFSDU on Dietary Supplem ents 

Dear Dr. Yetley: 


Please do not restrict dietary supplements with the FDA proposed language, item 

5.9, "All labels should bear a statement that a supplement should be taken on an advice of 

a nutritionist, a dietician, or a medical doctor." The preponderance of research, 

clinical and consumer usage supports the fact that dietary supplements are safe (far safer 

than the OTC drugs). The current Dietary Supplement Health and Education Act provides the 

FDA with sufficient power to remove unsafe supplements. I am particulary concerned that 

this provision will be used as a transition to submitting to harmonization with 

International regulations (Codex). Sincerely, Brett Edelson 29  Nash St. Westborough, MA 
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This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the 

use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. If you have received this 

email in error please notify the system manager. This footnote also confirms that this 

email message has been swept by the latest virus scan software available for the presence 

of computer viruses. 
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